
This week in Caterpillars Class 

We had a shark theme to some of our learning this week, in Mathematics we used a measuring tape out-
side to see how long different sharks were, recognising the numbers on the tape measure. For Literacy we 

played with the shark letters game, we had to feed the shark the correct letter and sound. 

We practised our fine motor skills when chopping fruit to make smoothies, we used raspberries, bananas, 
apple and lime juice, the smoothies were very tasty. We also used pegs to hang up baby clothes on the 

washing line, this helped us practise our pincer grip. 

In our role play area this week, we had Caterpillars Post Office and Caterpillars Shiny Teeth dentist. We 
used the ‘Drill and Fill’ dentist Playdoh and talked about how to look after our teeth. 

Our Christmas songs are being practised every day, ready for our Christmas sing-a-long, we are getting 
really good with the actions. 

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

In our role play area next week we will have Caterpillars Baby Clinic, we will be weighing                
and measuring the babies, looking after them and changing their nappies. 

We will be talking about our daily routines using prepositions, before, next after. 

For Mathematics we will be looking at Clocks, recognising the numbers and beginning to talk about 
time. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

We were looking at number matching in mathematics as well as using the diggers and stones in the 
sand to count how many stones could fit into the diggers. 

We practised our motor skills, threading beads onto string, we also had fun tipping and pouring dried 
food out of jugs and containers. 

For communication and language we listened to different sounds on the cd player and tried to guess 
what the sounds were. 

Ladybirds really enjoyed singing nursery rhymes and practising their Christmas songs. 

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

We will be looking at recognising numbers up to 10. 

 In our role play area we will have Caterpillars Baby Clinic where we will care for the babies.  

For Literacy we will look at ‘Dear Zoo’ book with animals, making the sounds and naming the different 
animals. 

Drill and Fill Dentist  Painting Christmas Decorations Fun on the Slide 



Important Reminders 
The weather is getting much colder now please remember to send your child in 

with appropriate clothing for out door play such as hats, scarves and gloves. 

COVID—19 

The cases of COVID are on the rise and we would like to try and keep Nursery a 
COVID free environment, please do not send your child into nursery if they have any 
of the following symptoms, continuous cough or high temperature, unless they have 

had a confirmed negative PCR test.                                                                           
Whilst we appreciate it is the season for colds and runny noses, please do not send 

your child to nursery if you have given them Calpol to mask any symptoms.       
Thank you for your support. 

Caterpillars Class News Books 

We would be really grateful if you can send in any news for your child to 
share in their news books, it can be anything for example a family   

birthday, weekend activity, family visit or a new pet. 

Important Diary Dates 

29th November 

Photograph Order Deadline 

Friday 10th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas sing-a-long 

(Details TBC) 

Friday 17th December 

Christmas party 10:30am—12:00pm 

Last day of term Nursery closes at 12:15pm 

Urgent Reminder!   

NO Nut products in lunch boxes please we have 
children at nursery with severe nut allergies the 

nursery is NUT free - no products containing 
nuts and no chocolate spread please - if nut 
products or chocolate spread is in your child 
lunch box they will not be allowed to eat it. 

Thank you 
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